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Administrative Assignment
 Dean Rech – High School Principal
 Dave Kline – FCS K-5 Principal
 Marti Hofenbredl – Sped Director & FCS 6-8 Principal
 This is a reduction of 1 administrative position in the 

district
 Due to Lower State Funding and Declining 

Enrollment



FCS Structure
 Marti will supervise all staff grades 6-8, middle school 

budget and discipline
 Dave will supervise all staff grade K-5, K-5 Budget, Title 1A 

and discipline
 Most Employees and students will not see much difference 

in the structure of their day.
 They will both be supported by a K-8 Dean of Students 

who will help with discipline and other duties
 Mr. DeLatte will be the K-5 Instructional Coach
 We will have a collaboration grant/mentor coordinator 

position paid for from grant funds
 Middle school will benefit from having an administrator 

upstairs and focused on the middle school



Sped Support
 Marti will receive some additional support for IEP 

meetings and paperwork
 Building administrators will continue to evaluate sped 

staff in their building and consult with Marti about 
the evaluations

 Middle school athletic director



THANK YOU


